
Building Inspections - Withdraw electrical permit 

Hello,

I'd like to formally request that the electrical permit issued to Twin Electric for 144 Ocean Avenue in 
Portland be withdrawn or cancelled.

I hired Twin Electric back in February and despite repeated requests, delays and cancellations, they have 
not returned to finish the work.  I have hired a new electrician who will apply for a new electrical permit 
this week.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.

Thank you,

Roxanne Gullikson

rmgullikson@yahoo.com

From: Roxie Gullikson <rmgullikson@yahoo.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 7/21/2015 11:51 AM
Subject: Withdraw electrical permit
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